
 
 

UGIE DISTRICT SALMON FISHERY BOARD 
 
 

Broad House 
Broad Street 

Peterhead 
AB42 1HY 

 
          9th May 2025 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Annual Public Meeting of The Ugie District Salmon Fishery 
Board will be held at Broad House, Broad Street, Peterhead on Thursday, 15th May 2025 at 
3.00p.m. 
 
The following matters will be considered: - 
 

 
1. The activities of the Board for the year to 31st May 2025. 
2. The proposed activities of the Board for the next year. 
3. Questions and answer session. 

 
 
The meeting is open to the public-it would be helpful in planning seating if you contact 
Louise Kershaw on 01779 873509 or Louise.Kershaw@massonglennie.co.uk if you are 
interested in attending. Proposals are invited for matters to be considered at the meeting-
please submit written proposals to the clerk in advance. 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Clerk to the Board 
BRUCE MILTON 

 
 
 


